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Although students will not arrive on campus until next week, our campus has been filled with 

teachers for days. Our staff is eagerly preparing their classrooms so that students will immediately 

feel welcome to the new year.  Our official theme is “HES Chooses Love! We are #OneFamily”.  

 

Currently our projected numbers are: 

Kindergarten 145  (20 new students) 

1st Grade 138  (9 new students) 

2nd Grade  153  (7 new students) 

 

HES is welcoming several new staff members. We are excited to add the following people to our 

campus family.  It is evident that our new additions are going to create some amazing learning 

opportunities for their students.   

Emily Pierce—Kindergarten 

Kristin “Lacy” Oldham---Kindergarten 

Kelsey Butler---Kindergarten (She was a paraprofessional on our campus last year.) 

Gerardo Martinez---2nd Grade ELAR Bilingual Class (HHS graduate) 

Ronda Willett---Life Skills (HHS graduate) 

Iris Verduzco---Paraprofessional 

Rebecca “Ginny” Finch---paraprofessional 

Tiffany Evans---Life Skills paraprofessional 

 

Our “Meet the Teacher” event is on Tuesday, August 14th from 4:30-6:30 pm. All staff will participate 

that evening as students and parents visit their classrooms for the first time. This is always a special 

night for everyone.  

 

 

 

 

 


